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TO _ALL MEMBERS OF ARCIC

I have great pleasure in circulating the following: the
Dumont commentary on Venice, Professor Geoffrey Lampe's speech to
the General Synod, Fr. Kallistos Ware's comment on the Statement,
and my summary of the Steering Committee Meeting of 18th January.

Giinther Gassmann has since agreed to submit comments on the
Statements from the Faith and Order/WCC point of view.

The comments made by the Steering Committee have been taken
into account in the drafting of an Archiepi%copal/Papal Common
Declaration.

You will all wish to know that Julian Charley and his
fiancée, Claire,are to be married on 7th May.

You will also perhaps know that Bishop McAdoo has just
been elected Archbishop of Dublin. He would, I know, walue
your prayers.

There will be a further circulation later with a collection
of ARCIC criticism and details of the Chichester meeting. Its
dates are: Tuesday, August 30th - Thursday, September 8th.

CHRISTOPHER HILL
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